
 

 

 
 
 

March 10, 2016 
 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65101 
 
 

RE: In the Matter of the Application of DSCI, LLC for Registration to Provide 
Interconnected Voice over Internet Protocol Service  
File No. DA-2016-0214 

 
 
Dear Secretary: 
 
On behalf of DSCI, LLC, please accept the revised application of the above-referenced Application for 
Registration to Provide Interconnected Voice over Internet Protocol Service.  This application has been 
revised to correct the deficiencies in your notice of March 4, 2016.   
 
This cover letter, a copy of the deficiency notice, and the revised application are being filed electronically 
in the Commission’s e-filing system. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the Application, contact the undersigned directly.  
 
    
     Respectfully Submitted,  

       
     Linda McReynolds 
     Missouri Bar No. 49489 
 


